
 

Newsletter 

Friday 26th June 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I hope that you have all been enjoying the sunshine this week!  

I have received many questions from parents wondering what the arrangements will be for September. We 

have not been updated as yet but I believe that guidance will be released sometime next week. Fingers 

crossed.  

All the staff and I sincerely hope that we will be back to some normality and that we will be welcoming all 

of the children back in September. This is what we are currently planning for. We will of course be 

continuing all of the extra handwashing and cleaning measures as we believe that this could help beat not 

only COVID but the colds and bugs we normally have each year, particularly in the Autumn term.  

Free School Meals Vouchers  

For those eligible vouchers are ready to collect TODAY between 10 and 2pm. The next batch will be 

available from Friday 10th July. We will also endeavour to have the summer vouchers available on 10th July 

but we are still awaiting guidance from the Government on how we order them.  

Sock Olympics 

All of the children in school will be taking part in the sock Olympics TODAY. If you would like to take part at 

home details are on the Home learning page. Please send us your photos in and remember it’s not only 

children that can take part!! 

Reports and new class information 

Your child’s report has been written and will be available to pick up from the school office from July 10th.  

We will endeavour to send out new class information by July 3rd.  

Book return 

There are still a number of the Nursery ‘Core books’, in the zip folders, which still need to be returned. If 

you could do this in the next couple of weeks that would be fantastic, so that they are ready for 

September. Thank you. 

Take care,  

 

Mrs O’Connell 

Headteacher  

 

 



This week’s home learning 

Next week’s home learning projects are focussing on ‘Food’ we hope that you enjoy them. They are on the 

website now! Keep sending through your home learning photos! 

                        

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Joey and his sister Isabelle have been busy 

building dens this week. Joey has 

embraced the ‘Transport’ topic and has 

completed a traffic survey and designed a 

vehicle fit for a wild vet! 

Joey is currently in second place in the 

family sunflower growing competition but 

with the sunshine and rain I’m sure his will 

catch up! 

Tilly has completed a traffic survey in the sunshine this week and has been enjoying reading her new book 

which she fully recommends. 



 

Paris has drawn a fantastic picture of the cat 

‘Luna’ from the brilliant book ‘Look up’.  


